
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Hayden GroomsHaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov

Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
Debbie ParkerDebbieParker@scstatehouse.gov

CC: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 2/10/2017 1:39:47 PM

Subject: Phones

Hi all!
 
I just wanted to let you know that Spirit is currently working on our office phones. The name displayed on the phones 
have been changed. In addition, they are in the process of reprogramming all of the phones and email me when they 
have finished. Directions for new passwords and voicemail setting will be sent shortly.
 
Thank you for your patience.
 
Lily
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